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New Kitchen
Coming Right Up!
CAB is thrilled to share the
exciting developments in
our ongoing projects. The
much-anticipated new and
improved kitchen is on the
horizon. The preparation of
the location is scheduled for
November 2023, with the
foundation work set for
Spring/Summer 2024.
Framing will take place
during Summer/Fall 2024,
and outfitting is planned for
Winter/Spring 2025. 

This ambitious project is a
testament to the collective
efforts and generosity of our
supporters. We invite you to
join us in making this dream
a reality as we continue to
grow and enhance the
camp experience for
everyone.

Rain, Rain, Go Away: Overcoming
Challenges with Spirit

Last summer, CAB faced the
unexpected challenge of non-stop
rain, turning it into a unique adventure!
Amidst the downpours, we conducted
water tests to ensure our lake
remained top-notch, and our
adaptability shone as we reimagined
activities. Far from dampening spirits,
the rain sparked a wave of creativity,
leading to impromptu water games
and laughter echoing through the
camp grounds. 

How You Can Help: Get Involved!
- Volunteer your time (staff, handyman
skills, various committees).
- Send campers to experience the
magic of CAB.
- Recommend potential staff members
to join our dedicated team.
- Help us find a lifeguard for the
upcoming 2024 season.
- Make a donation to support our
projects (tax receipts provided).
- Spread the word and become an
advocate for the transformative
experience at CAB.

www.cabqc.ca (819) 826-5400 (May-Sept. 
only) OR (514) 833-3877

cabqc@yahoo.ca P.O. Box 3154 Richmond,
QC J0B 2H0

Together, let's make a difference and continue building a community
filled with love, faith, and shared experiences at Camp d'action biblique!


